



February 15, 2011
Dear Corporate Sponsor:
On Saturday, April 16th, 2011 from 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.  we are hosting a fundraiser at Koyman Art Gallery, at 1171 St. Laurent Blvd.  The Gallery has graciously offered the use of their beautiful premises for this event. 

This will be a heart- warming and unique event to raise funds to be equally divided between The  Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre Cyber Knife Program and Kidney Cancer Canada.   The reason I say unique is because one of The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Center’s current patients (my husband) has been fortunate enough to have recently been treated with the Cyber Knife.  

Kidney Cancer Canada is a patient support and advocacy group.  This group promotes increased awareness about kidney cancer.  Their goal is to help patients navigate through information about their disease and treatment options.
In September of 2010 The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre acquired a Cyber Knife machine which is a minimally non-invasive treatment for brain tumors
The Ottawa Hospital Foundation is supporting and encouraging this fundraising endeavor.  J.P. Belisle was diagnosed with renal cell carcinoma (kidney cancer) in 2005 and had a kidney removed.  In the summer of 2010 tumors were discovered in both lungs and he was diagnosed with Stage IV renal cell carcinoma. In the fall of 2010 a brain tumor was discovered. J.P. was offered the choice between minimally invasive surgery and the Cyber Knife.  His keen interest in technology made it a very easy choice.

The Cyber Knife procedure was performed in December of 2010.  J.P. was told to come to The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre that day with his favorite music as it might take approximately an hour to perform the procedure.  He came out of the room within an hour, walking briskly and smiling.  He had suffered no pain or discomfort

This fundraiser is something that we feel will somehow express our gratitude for what  The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre has to offer and to be thankful that the City of Ottawa was chosen for this high tech treatment.  

We promise to have a wonderful night with live music including Blues, Rock, Pop and Country, a light lunch, silent auction and a 50/50 draw.

 Patients come from many different communities to attend at The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre.   The Cyber Knife is only one of three in Canada.  There is a high demand for this procedure and I was just recently informed that the hours must be increased.  

 To be able to “zap” a brain tumor, and listen to your favorite music (fully clothed if I may add) is almost an unbelievable feat.  But it is here in Ottawa, our Nation’s Capital at The Ottawa Hospital Cancer Centre.  
Dr. Malone and Dr. Canil will be in attendance to speak on the Cyber Knife and Kidney Cancer.

If you wish to donate an item, a service or a monetary donation please complete the enclosed form.  If you have any questions whatsoever please call me at 613-321-1548 or email me at bmacdonald561@gmail.com

I am asking that you consider this request. I  thank you in advance for your donation as I know you will agree that this is something that all community minded business persons will want to be involved in.
Silent Auction Volunteer and Fund Raising Coordinator
Bonnie MacDonald-Belisle
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